Corinne Silva

As a rural resident of catron county who has raised livestock and farmed here for 19 years, I think
that this legislation will be the final straw that breaks my will to continue in this state. This
regulation may be useful in cities but it will be devastating to us who consider our trucks vital tools.
Getting around rough country on our ranches, hauling cattle and just getting down the dirt trail to
our homes makes our dependable old 4x4s critical. We seldom make trips to town but when we do,
the tons of feed, groceries and hardware supplies we pick up for ourselves and neighbors would not
fit in any car.

Please limit these laws to urban areas.



